
Sands RV Men's Golf Association, 

General Meeting, November 7th 2023 

1. Call to order by Greg Little, at 9:00 am, with 54 members in 

attendance. 

2.Registration for men's golf. $, sign up, phone number, and e-mail. 

3.Welcome and Introductions: 

Greg Little: President 

Ralph Johnson: Vice President 

Glenn Harrison: Secretary 

Scott Perry: Treasurer 

Jerry Fletcher: Handicap Chair 

Lorne Willison: Rules Chair 

Larry Pedersen: Tournament Chair 

Wally Holstad: Men's Day Chair 

4. Introduction of new members (any old members who need to be 

recognized) 

Bob Paine, Alan McDonald, Wayne Gunderson, Lee Hope, Roger 

Patterson, John Cooper, Mike Bracy, Dave Pullen. 

5.Greg Little reported that the course is in good shape, we had help from 

Desert Dunes Golf Course with seeding times seed mixtures. Number 8 

green was not ready, so a alter green was made up. 

6.Motion to accept the February 28, minutes. Motion made by Bob 

Beauchamp, seconded by Brian Sylvester. 

7.Reports: 



Scott Perry, Treasurer: Opening Balance of $3164.48. Scott passed 

around the proposed 23/24 Men' Golf Budget. 

Larry Pedrersen, Tournament Chair: Larry talked about the up comming 

tournaments for this season, and the need for volunteers. 

Jerry Fletcher, Handicap Chair: Jerry talked about the need for games 

played to be handed in to establish a hadicap. The cost to play in the 

scramble is $5.00. 

Lorne Willison, Rules Chair: We will be under winter rules, Lorne sent a 

copy around for everyone to see. He is looking into seeing the out of 

bounds stakes being put back up. 

Wally Holstad, Men's Day Chair: Men's day is $3.00. There will be a skins 

game sign up, read the rules. $5.00 entry. Bob Taylor gave a talk about 

the skins game. 

8. Old Business: Ron and Sharon Shade are looking after the Golf Cart 

Parade this year on December 3, 2023. Proceeds go to Food Now, for 

needy families here in Desert Hot Springs. You can donate, non 

perishable foods, or cash. Cash works better, because Food Now knows 

what to buy. If you are going to be here, you can drop off a cash donation 

at the Shade place, at site 251. 

9. New Business: Dan Ewart proposed a hole-in-one fund. The board 

looked into it last year, and figured it would be to costly. The first 

hole-in-one would bennifit, the fith one would not. 

10.Motion to adjorn made by Bill Gundry, seconded by Ed Russell. 

Sorry if I have missed anything, I have had Covid-19 this month, 

Glenn Harrison 

 


